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: 0EFENCE 0F LITEBATURE AN0 THE ARTS TO-''t"' V
ir.*tt Si*rt, LonOon Wt R 4AS Telephone: 01-439 7827/8

31st tlay 2000

To: R Duval
Director BBFC

I Soho Square
London WIV 6HD

Dear Flr Duval,

THE BBFC ANNUAL REPORT 2OOO

Youstatethat.,asaregulatortheBBFCcanonlyerron
the side of caution.,, rn octdo*i, ho**ver, the coming into

force of the European convention 0n Human Rights means the

BBFC will inste-ao nave to aoopi a presumpt'ion in favour of

freedom of exPression'
we understand thar in any event, .Furs,uant 

to, the Higlt

Court ruling oiiotn Hay, $re ggrc is drawinq up new

guidelines for Rl8 matiriat *nitn differ fro-m the consultative

draf t of 1999. As an interested par-ty' we want to see a copy

of the new draft so was can make submissions on it'

PLEASE REPLYTo:' 
-T]'r€ Eoc'a*ar/

Yours sincerelY,

CAC

Enquiries to the secret%,llgileton close'.Fareham' H'*)'ttolLP IQN


